
Message FroM eric 
- June -

KELLY'S WEDDING

On May 13, our eldest daughter, Kelly, married John 
Thompson in a ceremony in Spokane. Kelly is a 
speech therapist and John is finishing up his last year 
at The Master's Seminary in California.

Our youngest daughter, Esther, was the matron of 
honor. Their bouquets were a lovely warm mix of 
orange and gold, created by their uncle, my brother 
Todd. The reception hall decorations featured tabletop 
arrangements of tall wild grasses.

The wedding went well; nobody got sick or fainted. The 
flower girls--our little granddaughters Naomi and 
Lizzy--made their way down the aisle without 
assistance. Not to be outdone, Benji, the ringbearer, sprinted down the aisle--without 
falling!

During the reception, Eric was called upon to show his dance moves. He did not 
disappoint, and fortunately, there was a talent scout among the guests. Regretfully, 
Eric has now resigned from watercolor painting. We have moved to New York where 
Eric is lining up a slate of Broadway shows he plans to grace with his performance. 
His schedule will be especially tight as he has also agreed to show some of those 
moves on Good Morning America. 

It's not a gift--it's a calling! 

Truly, it is a great comfort to us as parents to see all four of our children happily 
married!

Cheers,

Eric & Ann

P.S. from Eric: Our daughters looked beautiful, the grandchildren 
were adorable, but the mother of the bride was absolutely 
stunning in her lovely coral gown!
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